
 

PROVIDER ALERT 

   IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
   PROVIDER COUNCIL MEETING -- February 2020 

February 4, 2020  

Our next Provider Council Meeting is scheduled for Friday, February 14, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. This 
meeting will be held via Webex and at the Optum Maryland office located at 10175 Little Patuxent 
Parkway, Columbia, MD 21044. The meeting will be held in Room 237. 

The meeting will be held in a conference room that will only allow the first 20 providers to join in-
person. Once we reach the limit, all other attendees will have to participate using the Webex format. 
We request that only one attendee per provider organization attend in person. Provider in-person 
attendance will be a on a first-come, first-serve basis. Optum will be in communication with those 
providers. We are working towards allowing more in-person provider attendance at future meetings. 

Questions or concerns should be sent IN ADVANCE of the meeting to 
MarylandProviderRelations@Optum.com by Friday, February 7, 2020. Please address the email 
subject line as ‘Provider Council Questions’ when submitting your questions. 

Topic: Provider Council Meeting 

Host: Ashley Bussey 

Date: Friday, February 14, 2020 

Time: 10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

------------------------------------------------------- 

To register for this meeting click below: 

Register for February 14 Provider Council Meeting 

Reminder: Please plan to participate telephonically unless you have received approval for 
onsite attendance. A separate email for confirmation will be sent if you are approved. Each 
organization must plan to send only one representative per provider based on our space 
restrictions. 

Once you are approved by the host, you will receive a confirmation email with instructions for joining 
the session. 

Click here to access the December 13 Provider Council notes. 

For additional questions, please feel free to reach us at:  MarylandProviderRelations@Optum.com. 

mailto:MarylandProviderRelations@Optum.com?subject=Provider%20Council%20Questions
https://optum.webex.com/mw3300/mywebex/default.do?service=1&siteurl=optum&nomenu=false&main_url=%2Fmc3300%2Fmeetingcenter%2Fdefault.do%3Fsiteurl%3Doptum%26rnd%3D0849703940%26main_url%3D%252Fmc3300%252Fe.do%253Fsiteurl%253Doptum%2526AT%253DMI%2526EventID%253D934139277%2526UID%253D0%2526Host%253DQUhTSwAAAASNCfzb_rzjGU7OhSGT_LyE511zU34oyBt2f67Am-xtGZOvH5_lnwCGXoEdR9PWLHuUZ1eLBQupmHSqulhgnBDq0%2526RG%253D1%2526FrameSet%253D2%2526RGID%253Dr551715c4aec4984ed9ea9c0b3bc0c07b
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/councilminutes/Provider%20Council%20Minutes%2012.13.19%20medicaid%20comments.pdf
mailto:MarylandProviderRelations@Optum.com


If you're unable to click the links in this email, please click the text above, "View this message in a 
browser." 
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